
 

 

【Event Name】 

The 19th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Academy of 

Transplantation and Regenerative Nursing 

【Overview】 

At the 19th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Academy 

of Transplantation and Regenerative Nursing, two 

faculty members from the Clinical Nursing Care 

Development Unit gave a presentation on the 

"Relationship between physical activity and sleep in 

liver transplant patients." Participants asked questions 

about how to measure physical activity and sleep, and 

the relationship with health issues such as blood 

pressure, leading to a lively exchange of opinions. 

【due data】November 2,2024 

【Presenter】 

Department of Health Sciences,Miyuki Ushio,Satomi 

Tanaka  

University of Miyazaki,Maki Kanaoka 

  

Presentation slides Scene from the venue 

 

There were also presentations by doctors from 

Kyushu University Hospital, recipient transplant 

coordinators, and ward nurses. 

 

Presentation by recipient transplant coordinator Conference poster 

 


